
 

 

A Sardis Member Reflects… 
 

“We have to be aware of our shared  
history. It was interesting to hear 
Wayne mention that blacks and 

whites have a shared history that goes 
back to the settling of our country. We 
need to be aware of what happened 

in the past so that we can be aware of 
what ordinary people are capable  

of - both good and bad. Just because 
we don't see active racism in our lives 

doesn't mean it does not exist.  
Discovering that St Lloyd Pres was an 
offshoot of Sharon Pres founded by 

African Americans because they were 
not being treated as equals by the 

white members of Sharon is an  
eye-opener.” It was also eye-opening 

to meet one of the descendants of the 
enslaved persons buried at Sardis.   

Campus Beautification Day with the Rama 
PTA in March 
 

Teacher snacks and refreshments in  
February, March and April 
 

Teacher Appreciation Lunches in March and 
May 
 

 Weekly Homework Helpers through mid-
May 
 

Media room Support through May    
 

Weekly back pack collections from Second 
Harvest 
 

Heart Math volunteers 
 

Classroom support volunteers  

 

 

Do one of these opportunities sound interesting 

to you? Would you like to make an impact in our 

community through the Planting Seeds of Hope 

Ministry? Email Susan Aulebach 

(saa1980@aol.com) to get involved! 

Take A Look at What We’ve Been Up to at Rama Elementary 


